

In our assembly this week certificates were

James Fyers & Rosa Williams, Annabel Hotham-Gough, Jacob Leonard, Emma-Grace Shapland, Callum Drew, Jack Gridley

and

Ryan Potter

Well done to you all we are very proud of you.



Max Mundell, Riley Kift, Fabian Neale and Joe Symons

Friday 10th November 2017 Newsletter: 9

A Message from Mrs Denham

This is to let you know that I will be having surgery in Wonford Hospital, Exeter to have a knee replacement soon - a result of doing too much sport when I was younger!! I will be out of action for a few weeks but will be available by

phone or e mail and will popping in and out of school to support the many events happening in the build up to Christmas.

Class Bray, Lyn and Caen enjoyed a trip to Ilfracombe cinema yesterday, as part of Festival Film week and our family values. All of the children were so will behaved and even a member of the public commented on their exceptional behaviour in the cinema. All of the children made us so proud. Well Done Class Bray, Lyn and Caen.

Family Values

Our family value is peace this month and all classes have been linking this with WW1 and WW2. As we won't be in school on Remembrance Day, the children took part in a 2 minutes silence on Thursday.

Notices

Children in Need 2017

From Monday next week, the School Council will be coming around the classes selling 'Children In Need' wrist bands. They will be £1. On Friday17th, we will be celebrating Children In Need and for a donation of £1 your child can come into school dressed spotty or in brightly coloured clothing, preferably the same colour as their house group. There will also be a giant Pudsey on the hall floor, which we are going to try and fill with spare change you might have at home!

Many thanks Bratton Fleming School Council

London Residential

If you haven't already done so, please can all London SE03 forms be handed into office ASAP.

Saints South West Football Tournament

Well done to all the children who travelled to Okehampton on Wednesday to take part in Saints South West Football Tournament. The Year 5/6 team came second in their group and the Year 3/4 team came a very respectable third. Even though this was the first time most of the children have played together, they performed exceptionally well, working as a close knit team in the process. Well done, you should all be very proud!



